
Proudly serving employees, retirees, & families of BNSF, MDU Resources Group, CP Rail, 
Century Link, AT&T, Teamsters 123, AFL-CIO Members, Active Members and Veterans of the 
US Military Service Branches. Your savings federally insured

to at least $250,000.
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Mandan Office | 1006 E Main St | 701-667-9500
Monday-Friday 8:30am - 4:30pm — Drive-Up 7:30am - 5:30pm

Bismarck Office | 112 S 24th Street | 701-222-8736
Monday-Friday 8:30am - 4:30pm — Drive-Up 7:30am - 5:30pm

Railway Terminal | BNSF - Mandan | 701-667-9500
Monday-Friday 7:00am - 11:00pm

Welcome to RCU!
Isaac Fleck recently joined the team as 
a Member Success Officer. Isaac is 
currently attending DSU to obtain a 
bachelor’s in general business and has 
also served in the North Dakota 
National Guard for 8 years. In his spare 
time, he enjoys golfing and going to the 
gym. Stop by our Bismarck branch and 
welcome him to RCU.

Voting Phase: July 10th - July 31st

Scan the code to 
vote RCU 

Best Of The Best!

2024

We had another wonderful car sale in June with over 600 
members served at our Annual Member’s only steak fry!

Railway Credit Union and Dvorak motors were honored to 
present Ron B. who won the grand prize of a Full Detail with 
Cilajet Ceramic Coating. We would also like to congratulate 
all the other daily prize winners during the sale!

Thank you to everyone that attended the sale and to all 
who helped make the 2024 Super Summer Sale a successful 
event!



Honor your family members: veterans, 
active military personnel, and �rst responders.

New Bismarck Building Update!
We  continue to make progress on our new RCU location. The exterior brick in going up and 
windows are being installed. Still much left to do bet we have a great team from NW Contracting 
and HTG Architects working hard on this exciting new location for all of you. You will also notice 
our current Bismarck location is now up for sale. Stop by for a visit before we depart our current 
location in Fall 2024!

RCU is now proudly displaying the Wall of Honor in 
our lobby at the Mandan location. If you would like 

to submit a honoree, scan the QR code below or 
visit our website at www.railwaycu.com

Questions? Contact Aurora at 701-557-7151

Wall of Honor

See the WORLD
one mile at a time

See the WORLD
one mile at a time
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The Supervisory Committee is conducting their 
annual account audit. If you have any 
discrepancies on your statement, please contact 
Terry Bragg at 701-426-9371 by 8/01/2024.
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We are please to announce that our Financial 
Education page is now complete on our 

website! This page is dedicated to provide you 
with the tools and resources to enhance your 
knowledge to make better �nancial decisions. 

Take advantage of our �nancial 
counseling services! 

Contact Dustin Bitz at 
701-887-2388 or email at 

dustin@railwaycu.com.

• Credit Score Enhancement
• Debt Management
• Creating a Monthly Budget
• Basic Money Management
• Creating Financial Goals


